
 
 

Making resources accessible 

We are holding a training day on making learning resources 
accessible for a student with a visual impairment. 

The day will provide an opportunity for teachers, teaching 
assistants and SENDCo’s to get together, share ideas and learn 
something new. 

(Lunch and refreshments will be provided) 

When? Monday 12 June 2017 09:30am - 2:45pm 

Where? The Professional Development Centre, Woodside 
Road, Norwich, NR7 9QL 

Cost: £20 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Find out how to 
adapt resources 

for a learner with a 
visual impairment 



To book onto the course, go to www.s4s.norfolk.gov.uk  

Reference - VSSS-0617-T001 
 
For further information please contact Virtual School 
Sensory Support on 01603 704040  

 
 

Closing date 2nd June 2017 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.s4s.norfolk.gov.uk/

